
Christmas Eve and New Year's Eve

Dear Ladies,
Dear Sirs,
Dear business partners,

Please allow to inform you that we will close our offices in Neuss and Hamburg on the 24th of December and 31st of 
December 2021, as in the last years.

In case of emergency our team in Rotterdam will be at your disposal on both days from 08:00 to 13:00.

We kindly ask you to take note of this and to consider it accordingly when dispatching.

Thank you very much for your understanding.

Stay healthy.

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Rotterdam, 15.12.2021


